

June 27, 2018

To: Dylan Rodriguez

Riverside Division Academic Senate

From: Daniel Jeske, Chair

Committee on Faculty Welfare

Re: Proposed Bylaw Change: Changes to Charge of the Committee on

Distinguished Campus Service

The Faculty Welfare Committee met on 6/26/2018 to discuss the document, "Proposed changes to the charge of the committee on Distinguished Campus Service," submitted to the senate and requested FWC review by the Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction. FWC is late in submitting a review of this document due to jury duty service that necessitated rescheduling our June meeting.

FWC agrees with Rules and Jurisdiction that the proposed changes are unnecessary. FWC believes there is latitude in the existing language to reward extraordinary service by faculty who are in administrative roles. FWC is unable to rally around the motivation provided by the Committee on Distinguished Campus Service for creating a new award for the category of Faculty-Administrator.